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Annual 9/11 live ceremony canceled, city to rebroadcast 2019 event    

WESTMINSTER, Calif. - The City of Westminster has canceled its annual 9/11 memorial event 
in response to the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic. 
 
Despite cancellation of the live ceremony, residents are encouraged to visit the Community 
Services and Recreation’s Virtual Recreation Center for resources and activities to honor 9/11. 
Information and activities include virtual tours of the 9/11 Memorial Museum and the Orange 
County Veterans Heroes Hall; “Remembering 9/11 in Pictures” by National Geographic; and 
downloadable coloring sheets, videos, and poems. 
 
The 2019 9/11 ceremony will be aired on Friday, Sept. 11 at 10 a.m. through Westminster’s 
WTV channel: Spectrum Channel 3, Frontier FiOS Channel 42 and AT&T U-Verse Channel 99. 
Last year’s ceremony featured remarks from Westminster’s mayor and city council, and Orange 
County District Attorney Todd Spitzer. 
 
For additional information and the latest updates, visit the City’s dedicated coronavirus 
webpage at https://projectwestminster.com/coronavirus-updates. 
 

# # # 

https://projectwestminster.com/virtual-recreation-center
https://projectwestminster.com/coronavirus-updates
https://projectwestminster.com/coronavirus-updates

